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FOLS have had a very busy and productive 2017/2018 
 
Events held; 

 Film Night 

 Christmas Fayre 

 Christmas Tea Towel 

 Disco 

 Quiz night 

 Summer Fete 

 Raffles 

 In addition FOLS have provided refreshments at numerous events throughout the year.  
 
Many thanks to the Committee, Staff and Parents for all the wonderful help and support. We are pleased to 
have raised over £6,000. We hope you and your children have enjoyed the events. 
 
All the funds raised go back to Leighfield with a view to enrich experiences and facilities for the children. The 
Staff provide a wish list and parents/children are also able to make suggestions on how the money should be 
spent.  
 
This year FOLS has provided money for the following; 

1. Provision of enhanced materials for creative week and science day 
2. Refreshments all year groups Christmas parties 
3. House Badges 
4. House point rewards – termly prizes 
5. First News Subscription 
6. Sports Day ice lollies 
7. Reception playground has had extensive work, we hope to complete by October. 

 
If you are interested in joining FOLS please let us know at the beginning of next term, we’re a friendly bunch!  
 
The FOLS AGM is Thursday 13th September, 8pm at Leighfield School - Everyone is welcome. 
 
Please can we ask you to remember to use the following links as all income generated is worthwhile and 
gratefully received: Easyfundraising https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/leighfieldschool/ 
and Co-op https://membershipcoop.co.uk/causes/17435 
 
If you want to contact me please email cwbowen@me.com or leave a note addressed to FOLS at Reception. 
 
Thank you and best wishes to you all a lovely summer holiday 
 
Claire Bowen 
Chair 
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